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4th National Conference on Genomics and Public Health -
December 8-10, 2010 - Abstract Presentation

Laura Sosa <laura@cmpinc.net> Thu, Nov 4, 2010 at 12:22 AM
To: mfhuang@tamu.edu

Dear Min-Fang Huang:

Thank you for agreeing to present your abstract titled “Perceptions of recurrence risk of

Taiwanese parents with autistic children” at the 4th National Conference on Genomics and
Public Health, taking place Wednesday through Friday, December 8-10, 2010 at the Bethesda
North Marriott Hotel and Conference Center. Your abstract has been placed in the following
portion of the conference program:

Poster Presentation
Reception and Poster Session #2
Salon C, Grand Ballroom

Thursday, December 9, 2010 - 5:30pmto 7:00pm

The poster session will be held in conjunction with the reception. The reception will be held in
the Foyer of the Grand Ballroom at Salon C.

WHAT WE NEED FROM YOU by Wednesday, November 10, 2010:

o Please confirm your full abstract title. We may not have received your full
abstract title and will include this information in the conference program.

o Please confirm the abstract authors. We plan to list the author(s) as such:

Min-Fang Huang, M.S., R.T., Chen-Hui Wang, B.S., Tse-Yang Huang, Ph.D., ei-Shih Chen,
Ph.D., P.T., C.H.E.S.

o Please let us know as soon as possible if you can no longer present your
abstract. If you are no longer the primary presenter, but a colleague will be substituting
for you, please let us know as soon as possible as the primary presenters will be
highlighted in the conference program. Please note that all presenters must be registered
for the conference.
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Poster set-up will occur the morning of your session and you will be expected to retrieve your
poster at the end of the poster session unless you make other arrangements in advance. We will
certainly allow earlier access if the boards are available. More details will be forthcoming regarding
board number, dimensions, and logistics details.

If you have any questions regarding abstract presentation logistics, please contact Laura Sosa by
phone at 703-536-4996 or by email at laura@cmpinc.net.

We look forward to your presentation at this conference.

Regards,

The 4th National Conference on Genomics and Public Health Organizing Committee
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